

In Memory of Griffin Maks



ROCK YOUR PAJAMAS!

On OCTOBER 13, 2023 join us for a special charity pajama party! Show your support for childhood cancer warriors by making a donation to the American Childhood Cancer Organization.

WHY PAJAMAS?

Pajamas are the battle uniform of children with cancer. As they undergo treatment, our smallest cancer patients live in their pajamas, isolated for weeks or years. Wear your pajamas to show these kids that they're not alone!

Donate Here: s.acco.org/McCrackenMSPJ23

